P&C Eleclion Dauy BFQ & Caee Slall

Dear amazing Parents and Carers,

The State Election is fast approaching on Saturday the 25th of March.
The P&C will be running a BBQ and cake stall on the day to raise
money as people come to vote. We need your help to make this
fundraising event a success!

Firstly, we need volunteers to help
cook the BBQ and man our cake stall.
If you are able to help out on the day,
that would be greatly appreciated.

You can sign up to volunteer here:
tinyurl.com/2p9d82e4

Secondly, you can bake something for our cake stalll We would love
donations of whole cakes, slices, gluten free cakes & slices, biscuits
and all other baked goods. To kick start our families into baking
action, we will be sending home a box and a leaflet next week. Don't
feel limited by the one box — there are plenty available.

If you have any further questions regarding this event, please contact
northmeadpublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au
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